
Members of the Senate Healthcare Committee, 
 
All members of our community deserve access to quality healthcare and life-sustaining 
supports without discrimination. Members of my family could easily be discriminated 
against due to disability. As a parent, I would like to see all members of our community 
with equal access to healthcare, not simply for those lucky enough to have family 
members who have the capability to fight for fair access.  
 
Please support SB 567 to help end health care discrimination. 
 
 
Tamara Lischka, 
Portland, OR 97215 
 


